

Tel: 708-783-5378 Fax: 708-783-3489

August 5, 2019

Pamela Dunley President/CEO Elmhurst Hospital 155 E. Brush Hill Road Elmhurst, IL 60126

Dear Ms. Dunley,

Thank you for your correspondence dated July 16, 2019 requesting an Impact Statement as Elmhurst Hospital seeks a Certificate of Exemption with the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board to discontinue pediatric category of service.

Loyola Medicine supports your request for the Certificate of Exemption. We have capacity to accommodate some or all of your patients within Loyola Medicine's facilities. We are not aware of any restrictions or limitations that would preclude us from providing pediatric services to the patients in your service area.

Sincerely,

M.E. Cleary President

